
2014/2015  

Business Directory Is 

Coming Your Way! 

 

 

The new 2014-2015 Pacifica Chamber of Commerce Business Directory is ready for 

distribution by the U.S. Postal Service and should be in your mailbox within the next 

couple of weeks. If you do not receive your copy by August 18
th

, please call the Chamber 

office at (650) 355-4122 or stop by and pick one up. 

Please note, we will not be including the local residential telephone listings in the 

directory this year.  We have found that with more and more people using their cell 

phones as their primary connection, many of the numbers in the telephone listings 

provided are no longer relevant. Cell phone numbers are not made public and thus 

unavailable for print.  

The Chamber has the master copy of the latest residential listings that is available for free 

to any Chamber member. Non-Chamber members and residents can purchase this 80-

page listing for $3.00. The Chamber currently has 150 copies of the 2013-2014 directory 

with the residential listings and will make them available at our offices on a first come, 

first serve basis. The 2014-2015 Pacifica Chamber of Commerce Business Directory will 

be available on-line at www.PacificaChamber.com/onlinedirectory. 

 

 

 

 


